
 
Funding Breakdown   

 

Daines announced that $1,820,929 will be directed towards supporting disabled adults and 

Montana public housing during the Coronavirus pandemic through the U.S. Department of 

Housing and Urban Development.  

 

$875,012 will be directed through Mainstream Vouchers, which are tenant-based vouchers that 

serve households that include a non-elderly person with a disability.  

 

$945,917 will be directed through the Supplemental Public Housing Operating Funds to prevent, 

prepare, and respond to the Coronavirus Pandemic in public housing. 

 

Funding Details: 

 

Mainstream Vouchers for Montanans with Disabilities:  

 

The $875,012 will be directed to the following housing authorities:   

 $111,108 to the Housing Authority of Billings 

 $29,604 to the Great Falls Housing Authority 

 $11,394 to the Housing Authority of Butte 

 $53,660 to the Helena Housing Authority 

 $5,768 to the Richland County Housing Authority 

 $2,108 to the Whitefish Housing Authority 

 $115,472 to the Missoula Housing Authority 

 $4,480 to the City of Ronan Housing Authority 

 $541,418 to the Montana Department of Commerce 

 

Montana Public Housing: 

 

The $945,917 will be directed to the following housing authorities:  

  
 $147,621 to the Housing Authority of Billings  
 $216,580 to the Great Falls Housing Authority   
 $149,676 to the Housing Authority of Butte  

 $202,400 to the Helena Housing Authority 
 $58,671 to the Housing Authority of the City of Anaconda  
 $15,606 to the Richland County Housing Authority  

 $22,111 to the Housing Authority of Glasgow 



 $6,532 to the Whitefish Housing Authority  

 $7,597 to the Dawson County Housing Authority  
 $119,123 to the Missoula Housing Authority 

 


